
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MESSAGE OF CONDOLENCE UPON THE DEATH OF LATE SENATOR GERALD OTIENO KAJWANG 

I have learnt with deep sorrow about the demise of the late Senator Gerald Otieno Kajwang. On 

behalf of all Kenyans in USA and Mexico, Embassy staff, my family and my own behalf, I wish to 

convey deep condolences to the family, relatives, friends of the late Senator, and the people of 

Mbita Constituency and Homa Bay County during this trying period of mourning. 

The late Senator Kajwang is not only remembered for his service to the nation as a Minister, 

Senator and Member of Parliament but also for eloquence and the many occasions he 

tempered our daily lives with humour. 

May God Bless His Soul in Eternal Peace. 

 

Robinson Njeru Githae                                                                                                                        

Ambassador 


